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Dear Mr Wearne

Clarence Colliery MOD 5 (DA504_00 Mod-5)
Submissions Report 

The exhibition of the above proposal ended on 24 July 2019. All submissions and advice from
government agencies received by the Department during the exhibition period are available
on the Department’s website at
https://www.planningportal.nsw.gov.au/major-projects/project/14671.

The Department is expecting to receive advice from the Environment Protection Authority,
which will be forwarded as soon as it is received. 

The Department requests that you provide a Submissions Report to respond to the issues
raised in submissions and agency advice.  If possible, please provide your responses by
Friday 30 August 2019.  

If you have any questions, please contact Jacob Ward on the details above. 

Yours sincerely

Stephen O'Donoghue
Director
Resource & Energy Assessments
as delegate for the Secretary
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